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Friday 23rd May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Class Photographs- Friday 6th June 2025 

Our school photographer, Fraser Portraits, is coming in on Friday 6th June.  They will be photographing the 

children as a whole class with their teachers.  Please ensure that your child comes into school wearing their 

full school uniform (summer dresses are fine) and that no PE kits are worn. 

In addition to the class photos, the current Year 2 and Year 6 children will also be having their individual and 

time permitting, year group ‘Leaver’s photographs’ taken.  

You will initially receive a sample proof photograph.  These initial photographs are purely proofs as a guide 

to expression and pose only and may show some marks.  Payment information will be found with the proof 

photograph.  Please note, Fraser Portraits only offer the facility to purchase photographs online or direct with 

them over the telephone.  Fraser Portraits will then print and pack your orders, returning them to you via 

school.  If you should have any queries please contact Fraser Portraits direct.  These class photographs will 

be available for other parents to order.  

If you do not wish your child to be in the whole class photograph, please email the relevant school 

office solentinfant@thesolentschools.org or solentjunior@thesolentschools.org to notify us no later 

than 3pm on Thursday 5th June.  If your child is in school on the day, and for safeguarding reasons you do 

not want them included in the whole class photograph that is distributed, there is the option for them to be 

photographed separately and inserted into the class photo.  This photograph will then only be available for 

you to purchase.  Please contact Fraser Portraits directly on 01202 692433 regarding this, by no later than 

midday on Thursday 5th June.  

Our school receives a donation from Fraser Portraits for our school funds as we receive commission on all 

photographs sold. 

Yours sincerely 

    

Mrs E. Curthoys   Mrs L Peterkin-Aldred 
Head of School   Head of School 
Solent Infant School   Solent Junior School 
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